Levesque, Jennifer

From: Amelia Johnson

Sent: Sunday, May 16, 2021 4:42 PM
To: cityclerk

Subject: Public Comment Item L.1.

Hello Council Members and Community,

My name is Amelia, | am a resident of Merced, Council District 1. | am writing to show my support for the city to look
deeper into a resolution supporting street vendors in Merced. Street vendors are part of our community and deserve
protections from violence, harassment and arrest. We know that attacks on street vendors have increased, including
from folks in leadership.

We recommend the city work alongside vendors, in their language, and support their needs.

Thank you,

Amelia Johnson, MPH

Sent from my iPhone
[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]





